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Consent for Images:  Archbishop Ilsely Catholic School often celebrates successes through 
displays, brochures, the newsletter, on social media or our website.  Film or DVD footage may also 
be taken to support school work and exam entries. As part of school safeguarding procedures, 
we have to be sure you give your permission for images of your child to be used. 
 
To ensure that we comply with parents/carer wishes on these matters, please complete this form 
and return it to school so that we have a record of your views. We ask that you complete this 
whether your response is positive or negative. Please tick and sign the relevant box to 
confirm this.   
 
Please be advised that it is up to parents/carers to inform us if you change your mind 
during the course of your child’s education at Archbishop Ilsley Catholic School. 
 
 
 

YES, I give permission for images of my child to be used as outlined above.  

 
Signature …………………………………………… Date……………… 
 
 

 

NO, I do not give permission for images of my child to be used as outlined above. 

 
Signature …………………………………………… Date……………… 
 
 
 
 
ALL Students must return this completed form by Friday 22nd September, to their 
form tutor.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation with this matter.  
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